
Ben Douglas-Jones QC Appointed as a
Deputy High Court Judge 
20 August 2021

Chambers is pleased to announce that Ben Douglas-Jones QC has been
appointed a Deputy High Court Judge. His appointment will take effect on 1st
October 2021. The appointment followed an open competition by the Judicial
Appointments Commission.
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